
 
 
From: Rezene Debesu <  
Sent: Friday, June 16, 2023 4:19 PM 
To: Licensing <Licensing.Licensing@haringey.gov.uk>; Jennifer Barrett 
<Jennifer.Barrett@haringey.gov.uk>; Daliah Barrett <Daliah.Barrett@haringey.gov.uk> 
Subject: Re: FW: Lic App Response_WK568457.docx 
 

RE:WK568457-95 West Green Road ,N15 5DA 

 
Dear Jennifer, 
Thanks for your email dated 15/06/2023 regarding the  Noise and Nuisance. 
In addition to the recommendation and conditions agreed given by the Licencing Authority and the 
Police, my client would like to confirm that accepting and agreed with all recommended conditions 
out lined on your email. 
Also the points mentioned regarding Public Safety has been seriously considered and will be 
implemented. 
 
My Client is a very hard working man and would like to offer a place where every one can come and 
enjoy mouth watering Ethiopian/Eritrean Food with Ethiopian/Eritrean Hospitality. 
The Restaurant going to be unique in the area one to mention the Ethiopian Coffee Ceremony with 
freshly roasted beans served everyday. 
 
Everyone is welcome including parent and children to enjoy healthy food, it is child friendly premises 
and all the necessary measures are in place.  
I would like to mention that the drawing has been amended and please see attached,there is no 
garden area within the premises.My client had an idea to open the roof of the rear extension but 
considering the cost he now going to use it as an extra dinning area please find a picture/video clip 
of the rear dinning area which is now nearly finish for service.The rear door is a fire exit door with a 
quick release push bar  and will remain close at all time. 
My client is happy closely with the council noise team and any feedback to help and promote the 
licensing objectives specially to public nuisance is appreciated. 
Thanks in advance and I would as  
 
Kind Regards 
Rezene Debesu  
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